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The Vice Chancellor, Professor Muhammad 
Yahuza Bello, has approved the appointment of 
Professor Hadiza Galadanci as the Director, 

Africa Centre of Excellence in Population Health 
th

and Policy (ACEPHAP) with effect from 6  January, 
2019.

ACEPHAP is a new centre recently approved by the 
World Bank to be one of the Africa Centres of 
Excellence after scaling through the Desk and onsite 
assessments under the ACE III Project.

Similarly, the Vice Chancellor approved the 
appointment of respective Deputy Directors, 
Training and Research, Dr. Ibrahim Muhammad 
Nashabaru of the Department of Medicine and Dr. 
Taiwo Amole of the Department of Community 
Medicine.

Also, Dr. Salisu Maiwada Abubakar of the 
Department of Biochemistry has been appointed as 
the Deputy Director, Linkages/Outreaches of the 

th
Centre.  All the appointments took effect from 6  
January, 2019.

Professor Hadiza Galadanci Appointed 
Director, ACEPHAP By Nura Garba 

The newly appointed Deputy Provost (Academics) of 
the College of Health Sciences, Bayero University, 
Kano, Prof. Aliyu Abdu, assumed duty on 
Wednesday, 9th January, 2019. In a brief 
handing/taking over ceremony with his predecessor, 
Prof. Muhammad Yalwa Gwarzo, held at the 
Provost's office, the new Deputy Provost 
(Academics) pledged to assist the Provost in taking 
the College to greater heights. 

Similarly, the outgoing Deputy Provost (Academics), 
Prof Muhammad Yalwa Gwarzo, who has been 
appointed as the Director, Centre for Biotechnology 
Research, expressed his gratitude and appreciation to 
the University for the opportunity given to him to 
contribute his quota towards the development of the 
College. He particularly expressed his indebtedness 
to the Provost, Prof. Ibrahim Adamu Yakasai, for the 
confidence he had in him while working together with 
him and also for allowing him to tap from his 
knowledge and wealth of experience in 

CHS Gets New Deputy 
Provost (Academics)

By Adamu Garba 

Professor Hadiza Galadanchi

From left: Prof. M. K. Atiku, Prof. I. Yakasai, Prof. Aliyu Abdu (Deputy Provost Academics), 
and Prof. Yelwa Gwarzo 
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administration in general and financial management, 
in particular. 

The ceremony was witnessed by the Provost, Prof. 

Yakasai; the Deputy Provost (Administration), Prof. 
M. K. Atiku; the Dean, Faculty of Allied Health 
Sciences, Dr. Abdulhadi Sale Kumurya and the Head, 
Department of Physiotherapy, Dr Bashir Bello.

The Registrar, Hajiya Fatima Binta Isyaku Mohammed 
has called on registry staff to be punctual, productive 
and be proud of their profession as administrators. The 
Registrar made this statement during the induction 
exercise of newly recruited registry staff, which took 
place at Staff Training Committee room on Thursday, 

th17  January, 2018.

Hajiya Fatima Mohammad further urged the inductees 
to maintain self-discipline and be conscious of their 
integrity while discharging their duties. On the issue of 
dress code, the Registrar advised them to dress 
responsibly so as to earn respect for themselves.
 
She also urged the inductees to read and understand the 
University's condition of service booklet, which, she 
said, would guide them in their different undertakings. 
She said promotion depends upon their performance 
and satisfying the University as enshrined in the 
condition of service.  

While congratulating the staff for joining Bayero 
University family, the Registrar also dwelled on 
general overview of the University from its 
establishment and on how the University had expanded 

to 17 faculties. 

In his speech, the Director, Public Affairs, Malam 
Ahmad Shehu, talked extensively on the activities of 
various units under the Directorate of Public Affairs. 
He further urged the inductees to help push the 
University to the next level of progress. 

The Director, Directorate of General Administration, 
Malam Jamil Salim, also gave a general overview of his 
Directorate and advised the inductees to enhance their 
capacity in terms of speech and report writing. 

Other discussants during the induction ceremony 
include: the representative of the Director Security; the 
representative of the Director, DEAR, Aliyu Abubakar; 
Malam Sharif Ahmed (Council's Affairs Unit); Hajiya 
Altine Maryam Ali (Junior Staff Office); Garba A. 
Barume (Staff Training Unit); Hadiza Mohammed 
(Legal Unit); Badayi M. Kurawa (Internal Audit); 
Mustapha Gide (Information & Publication); 
Mustapha Aminu (Servicom); Babangida Namadi 
(Documentation Unit) and Muhammad Garba Bello 
(Pension Unit), who, in their separate speeches, 
congratulated the inductees and urged them to be 
productive. 

BUK Inducts Newly Employed Registry Staff
By Adamu Garba 

A cross section of newly employed staff during the induction 
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This is to invite the University Community to the maiden ANUPA Day Symposium, scheduled as follows:
thDate: Thursday 24 , January, 2019

Time: 10:00 am
Venue: Musa Abdullahi Auditorium
Guest Speaker: Professor M.S. Abdulkadir, Vice Chancellor Kogi State University, Anyigba
Theme: “University Governace System: The Role of Professional Administrators”

Announcer: PRO, ANUPA 

2019 ANUPA DAY SYMPOSIUM

University Secretarial Staff Association (USSA)
The University Secretarial Staff Association (USSA) 
wishes to invite its members to its Congress Meeting 
scheduled to take place as follows:

thDate: Thursday, 24  January, 2019
Time: 3:00 pm
Venue: SSANU Secretariat (Old Campus)

This is to inform ALL BUK students, who have filled 
INEC Recruitment Forms to immediately log on to:-
buk.edu.ng/verifystudent/
This will take you to the Student Login Window
Enter your username and password.
Click Login
It will take you to the student verification window.
Then enter your:
˃ Telephone number (if the number is already there, 
leave it or correct it)
˃ Local Government of Residence

˃ Bank
˃ Account Name
˃ Account Number
Click Save
Then Click Log Out

Note: If the student verification window fails to open, it 
means you have not yet been verified, so try again later.

Also, students who filled in the scanned copies of the 
form and not original should come to Student Affairs to 
collect the original forms.  Thank you.

Notice from Student Affairs Division

The Audit Unit of the Bursary Department will engage 

Information, Publication and Documentation Division 

in a FUTSAL 5-Aside friendly match on Wednesday, 
rd23  January, 2019.  The match will be

played as part of effort to extend Inter-Units and 
departments cooperation and friendship.  It will take 
place at 5pm at FUTSAL Pitch inside Senior Staff 
Rec rea t i on  Cen t r e ,  oppos i t e  Facu l t y  o f  
Communication.

FUTSAL Friendly Match: Audit VS Information, Publication 
& Documentation - Wed. Jan 23

eath has occurred of Malam Sulaiman Lawan. He died on 

DWednesday, 9th January, 2019 after a protracted illness.

Until his death, Malam Suleiman Lawan worked in Medical Records 
Unit at University, Clinic, Old Campus.

He was survived by a wife and eight children. He has since been 
buried according to Islamic rites.

In his condolence, the Vice Chancellor, Professor Muhammad 
Yahuza Bello prayed to the Almighty Allah to grant the deceased 
everlasting peace and his family the fortitude to bear the 
irreparable loss.

Suleiman Lawan Dies Suleiman Lawan Dies Suleiman Lawan Dies 

Late Suleiman Lawan
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Ceremony Ceremony

Appreciation from Nasir Isa Fagge
Dr. Nasir Isa Fagge, on behalf of himself and his family, 
wishes to express his deep appreciation to all those who 
either sent goodwill messages or attended the wedding 
fatiha of his daughter, Asma'u (Ummi) Nasir, which took 

thplace on Saturday, 12  January, 2019. His special 
appreciation goes to the Vice Chancellor, Prof. 
Muhammad Yahuza Bello, and other principal officers of

the University; the Executive Secretary of NUC, Prof. 
Abubakar A. Rasheed; the Executive Secretary of 
TETFUND, Dr A.B. Baffa; ASUU National President; 
National President of NLC; Zonal Coordinators, 
Chairmen of ASUU, SSANU, NAAT and NASU; all the 
other ASUU members nationwide and the general public. 
May Allah reward you abundantly and may He bless and 
guide the marriage, Amin.

(2) Umar Garba Umar (Pele) of  College of Health 
Sciences invites the University Community and the 
General Public to his wedding fatiha with his fiancee, 
Nafeesat Rabi’u Adam (Feena), scheduled as follows:
Date: Sunday, 3rd February, 2019
Time: 11:00 pm
Venue: Sheka, Sabuwar Abuja, Layin Makarantar Malam 
AbdulRazaki 

(1) Alhaji Auwalu Sa’id of the Centre for Qur’anic Studies 
wishes to invite the University community and the general 
public to the wedding fatiha of his daughter, Nabila 
Auwalu Sa’id with her fiancé,Kabir AbdulHamid 
Abdullahi, scheduled to take follows:
Date: Sunday, 20th January, 2019
Time: 11:00 pm
Venue: Main Mosque of Old Campus, BUK

It's my choice
It's my choice

Bayero University
In the ancient city of Kano

The great citadel of learning
The noble crest of knowledge 
The star of virtue and wisdom

The blue fountain of all seasons
Where leading minds come to drink

Bayero University

For above every possessor of knowledge
There is one more knowledgeable

To the Lord, we turn in prayers
Fulfil our vision and mission

Bless and make us great
Bayero University

In the ancient city of Kano

AN   TK HU EMB
AN   TK HU EMB
AN   TK HU EMB

BUK to Host Kano Gubernatorial Peace Signing Accord
Bayero University has granted the request of Kano 
Election Peace Committee the use of its Convocation 
Arena located at the New Campus, for the Signing of the 
Election Peace Accord for the Gubernatorial Candidates 
in Kano State.

The Vice Chancellor, Professor Muhammad Yahuza 
Bello, who gave the approval, said Bayero University 
would always be willing to give all the necessary support 
towards promoting peaceful political campaign activities, 
as well as assist in any way possible to ensure the conduct 
of hitch-free elections in 2019.

It could be recalled that the Kano Election Peace 
th

Committee in a letter dated 15  January, 2019 signed by 
the Committee's Co-Chairman, Professor Emeritus 
Ibrahim H. Umar requested the use of the university's 
facilities for the Signing of the Election Peace Accord for 
the Gubernatorial Candidates in Kano State. 

The meeting for the Signing of the Election Peace Accord 
for the Gubernatorial Candidates in Kano State is 
scheduled to take place as follows:

rd
Date:  Wednesday, 23  January, 2019
Venue: Convocation Arena BUK, New Campus
Time:  2:00pm prompt  


